
LEGAL NOTICE 

CT LOTTERY CORPORATION 

NOTICE OF START OF SCRATCH GAME 

 

The Connecticut Lottery hereby gives notice that sales of the scratch game "Double Dollars" (#1789) will 

begin on September 16, 2024 and will continue until the game ends. 

The Official Procedures for All Scratch Games will apply to this new game.  Those Official Procedures are available 

at ctlottery.org/ScratchGamesOfficialProcedures and from CT Lottery Games Dept., 15 Sterling Drive, Wallingford, 

CT 06492. 

 
For Publication  On 9/15/2024 

To Appear In https://www.ctlottery.org/PublicNotices 
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